
  

JANUARY 25 
ECONOMICS PEP TALK: 
The significance of studying economics while keeping in 
mind the importance of character 

Lawrence W. “Larry” Reed 

President of the Foundation for Economic Education (FEE) 

 

Members of the local community, faculty, staff, and students will have 

an opportunity to attend a riveting discussion featuring Lawrence W. 

“Larry” Reed from the Foundation for Economic Education (FEE). Reed’s 

latest book – Real Heroes – Inspiring True Stories of Courage, Character 

and Conviction, featuring biographies of some 40 individuals covering 

2,500 years of history will be the basis for his economics ‘pep talk’ about 

the significance of studying economics while keeping in mind the 

importance of character. 

 

3:00 – 4:00 PM 
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COME JOIN US! 
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